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20th November 2023 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Jack & The Beanstalk Pantomime 
 
We have booked to go and see Jack & The Beanstalk pantomime at De Montfort Hall 
in Leicester. 
 
This has been booked for Monday 18th December 2023.  It is a morning performance 
starting at 10.00am.  For your young person to attend, we require £11.00.  However, 
if you are in receipt of free school meals your trip costs are supported by pupil 
premium funding and therefore the trip costs are reduced to £5.50. 
 
All students will need to bring a packed lunch on this day.  If your child is eligible 
for Free School Meals a packed lunch will be provided by the school. 
 
Please return the consent form and money by Wednesday 29th November, at the latest 
because we have limited tickets. 
 
Many thanks for your continued support. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Nick Overton 
KS5 Class Teacher 
 
 
………………………………………………………………………………………………….. 
 

 
Jack & The Beanstalk Pantomime 

 
I wish my child……………………………………………………….to attend the  
 
theatre trip on Monday 18th December 2023.  I enclose £             . 
 
 
 
 
Signed by…………………………………………………………..the person with legal 
responsibility. 


